






Dear Friends,

Summer is here! These warm 

and sunny months provide 

many a time for re�ection and 

renewal. 

As Lutheran Social Services 

of Illinois (LSSI) celebrates our 

150th Anniversary this year, 

it’s important to note that part 

of our longevity in large part 

results from our ability to plan 

for the future. 

A year ago, LSSI implemented a new �ve-year strategic 

plan that is our road map beyond 150 years. We’re 

committed to continuing our ministry—providing mental 

health and substance abuse services, affordable senior 

housing, services for at-risk families, residential support for 

adults with developmental disabilities, Head Start, foster 

care, home care, and programs for formerly incarcerated 

individuals. We are guided by the core values of compassion, 

excellence, and stewardship.

LSSI’s strategic plan looks to be “generative” in our 

services—creating ongoing support that helps those with 

whom we share in life to contribute and thrive. You’ll 

see this highlighted in our cover story—providing home 

care services for seniors to be able to continue living with 

independence in their homes.

One of our Intouch Home Care clients referred to his LSSI 

home care worker as being “vital to my cause.” We deeply 

desire to support people in ways that help them construct 

lives that re�ect their hopes and dreams.

As we celebrate our 150 year anniversary, we remain 

grateful for the support of churches, volunteers, staff, and 

philanthropic partners who have placed their trust in LSSI as 

we continue our shared mission.
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In Faith,

150th anniversary!), Revs. Dichsen and Egbers decided 

to return their giving to LSSI, speci�cally its Prisoner and 

Family Ministry and children’s services. 

This year’s ride will be different. Rather than the 

300+ mile ride over four days, congregations have been 

encouraged to put together their own bicycle-themed 

events. The goal is to generate more participation and allow 

those who do not ride to take part.

The fundraising has gotten off to a great start, already 

securing a $25,000 match pledge from an anonymous donor. 

For more information, visit LSSI.org or CSIS-ELCA.org. 
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Youth WORKS case manager Katie Kalina (left) and Hannah George.


